
SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT

HAGLEY-FERRYMEAD COMMUNITY BOARD

31 March 1999

23. TERMS OF REFERENCE FOR PREPARATION OF REVIEW OF WARD BOUNDARIES

The City Manager has asked that the attached Terms of Reference for preparation for a review
of Ward boundaries be placed before Community Boards for their information.

The Commissioners carrying out the review are Malcolm Douglass (Chair), Alan McRobie
and Jan McLauchlan.

The Commissioners will be inviting Community Boards and others who have made
submissions on ward boundaries in the past to a hearing to be held from 9.00am to 5.00pm on
Wednesday 21 April 1999.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the information be received.


